August 10, 2001

We swept the floors this morning and finished scraping the bottom of L2011 in the hopes of defining new loci.  We found some pottery and bone in L2011 while we were scraping the bottom.  Bradley came by and recommended that we dig another 10cm because there were no clear loci.  I didn't rename the loci--the soil seemed to be getting a bit darker towards the end of the day, but I'll have to sweep tomorrow to see if there is a definite change.  Overall, the soil was the same yellowish brown that we found in L2010.  It was also fairly silty with few rocks.  We found some more pottery and bone in the afternoon.  Most strikingly, there was part of a base and a spout. 

